
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jan 2, 2021 

Florida PSC PSC PSC 
FL 

Dear Florida PSC PSC, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00342-2021 

AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org > on behalf of David Ramirez <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org > 
Saturday, January 2, 2021 6:58 AM 
Records Clerk 
Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-El) 

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making 
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as 
increasing rents and food costs. 

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers. 

My residence has underground power service and I received that insurance plan offer from FPL wh ich just got to show 
that they are on a phishing expedition Not really concerned in doing right by the consumer. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. David Ramirez 
1807 Coasta l Bay Blvd 
Boynton Beach, FL 33435-7839 
(561) 926-1666 
cpherino052891@yahoo.com 
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